
A T T E N T I O N  W A S H I N G T O N  G A S  C U S T O M E R S 
I N T H E D I S T R I C T O F C O L U M B I A : 

RESIDENTIAL HEATING CUSTOMERS WILL 
RECEIVE A ONE-TIME CREDIT OF 
UP TO $150 ON AUGUST 31ST. 

THE CREDIT WILL APPEAR ON YOUR 
ALTAGAS/WASHINGTON GAS BILL IN SEPTEMBER. 

 
 

Your utility regulator, the Public Service Commission of the District of 
Columbia recently approved the Washington Gas and AltaGas merger, 
resulting in the credit for natural gas customers. 

Other customers will receive a credit of varying amounts, depending 
on their rate class and usage. 

To learn about this one-time credit and other public benefits from 
the DCPSC’s approval of the merger, contact the DCPSC’s Office of 
Consumer Services at 202-626-5120. 

 

LEARN MORE: WWW.DCPSC.ORG 

Follow the “DCPSC” on 

http://www.dcpsc.org/

